
          
September 2015 

Dear Partners in Ministry, 

Psalm 139:9-10 “If I take the wings of the morning, and dwell in the uttermost parts of 
the sea; even there shall thy hand lead me, and thy right hand shall hold me.”  

After several delays, we were finally able to leave Pohnpei on September 1st.  We went 
through another storm on the ship and were delayed one day in Sapwaufik, arriving in 
Nukuoro on September 3rd.  We are all safe and the island people have helped us.   

As of now, we are staying in a canoe house near some of Pastor Ray’s relatives.  The 
John Boylston family came on the ship to help us get things unloaded.  Their oldest 
son, Kyle, will be staying with us for several weeks.  

Our boat was swamped during a storm, and we are praying that Jack will be able to 
repair the motor.  If not, we will need to purchase a new one.   

Our first Sunday service numbered 18 people.  Please pray for people to be saved as 
they hear the Gospel.  Hopefully, we will be able to send pictures in the future of our 
Bible study group. 

Please remember that we cannot receive any emails, and regular mail is taking about 
2-3 months to reach us. 

In Christ, 

Jack and Melinda 

Prayer Requests: 

1. The boat repair. 
2. Getting our land 

cleared. 
3. Digging the well. 
4. Most of all, pray for 

souls to be saved.


